
Dr. Lauren is part of the Spokane Cleft 
Team! Every third Wednesday, our office 
closes in the afternoon while Dr. Lauren 

attends monthly cleft meeting. She  works 
alongside other specialists, helping local 

families navigate the reconstructive 
process. She even traveled to Palm 

Springs in May to attend the national 
ACPA (American Cleft Palate Association) 

meeting. We are so proud of her 
contributions to the cleft team and the 

impactful difference she is making in the 
community! 

iSmile Spirit Days

Instagram and Facebook
are the best place to keep up with 
office happenings and our weekly 

hours. Be sure to follow us for alerts 
and office closures!

@ismilespokane

Saturday, June 7th, 1 pm, Brick West Brewing, 1318 W. 1st Ave - BrickFest Music Festival. Free, all 
ages. Full lineup and info at brickwestbrewingco.com

Tuesday, June 17th, 6-9 pm, Comstock/Mantio area - Summer Parkway - South Hills' Biggest Block 
Party! Streets are closed for cars, there are activities, food, and community engagement. Families are 
encouraged to walk and bike. Check out summerarkways.com for exact location and details.

Saturday, June 21st, 11 am, Downtown Spokane - Terrain's Bazaar. Spokane's largest all-local art 
market, plus music, food, family-friendly activities, and a photo booth.

Saturday, June 28th-Sunday, June 29th, Downtown Spokane - Hoopfest. Keep an eye out for our 
iSmile backboard. If you spot it, snag a photo and tag us on social media for a prize!!! 

Family Friendly Community Events:
(We typically do not sponsor or have any affiliation with these events, but as busy parents who 
are always trying to keep our kids entertained and on the move we wanted to share some 
upcoming local events that you may enjoy! #ItTakesaVillage) 

Each month we have an iSmile Spirt day. We had 
our Wig day in April and in May we had a 

Country Western Day. We are doing "Dress as 
Your Favorite Disney Character" on Thursday 

June 12th. Join us in the fun!! Every patient who 
comes dressed up will get a prize!

Did you know?

NEWSLETTER
JUNE 2025

There is still time to enter our June contest 
telling us why your parents deserve a date 

night! We will be giving away a $200  gift card 
to the Davenport on June 30th 


